
 

 

 

 

TO: Lee Garrity, City Manager 

FROM: Gregory Turner, Assistant City Manager 

DATE: 6/15/2017 

SUBJECT: 414 N. Liberty Street Easement 

CC:       

 

The City of Winston-Salem has received a request for an easement along North 

Liberty Street.    

As requested by the Public Works Committee, the current owners are Gregory F. 

Meyer and Claudine G. Meyer of 205 Oakmont Park Court in Kernersville. They 

acquired the property on October 16th, 2014.   

The property is now up for bid. The pre-bid for purchasing this property was on June 

14th, 2017.  The official bid for purchasing the property will be on Wednesday, June 

21st, 2017.   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


